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Subject: Murrieta Water Study

Message Body:
Hello-
This study is very long and i am not done reading it but I am wondering.

Why does RCWD have a 30” water line in the middle of Western’s service area?
With the report complete in April, 2020 why was the release delayed until December, 2020?  I thought this was all
resolved and we would stay with WMWD.
I am confused... What is the difference to residents if RCWD were to assume this area as financially BLENDED and
not financially DISTINCT?  How is that decided? Who decides if they do the ad valorum or surcharge?  When?
Why don't they have a plan?
Is the City still pushing RCWD and they assume they will get us so they don't have to develop a plan since the back
door negotiations have already happened? 
EMWD has a plan and it looks good to me.  If we have to change lets go with EMWD.
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